
Written testimony of House Bill 1186 

 

 

Chairman Longmuir and Political Subdivision Committee Members 

 

 

 My name is Kevin Herrmann from Beulah, North Dakota.  

 

 I stand oppose to House Bill 1186. I grew on a farm north of Zap which the 

cropland was known to be very rocky. I had to pick rocks with my two hands. We 

did not have equipment to the pick the rocks.  I still remember the different type 

of rocks in every field.  

 

 Knife River flint is not an official rock. This bill is a bad state policy. There are more 

important bills in this legislative session to deal with.  

 

  I am asking House Political Subdivision committee to give House Bill 1186 a “DO 

NOT PASS” recommendation. 

 

Kevin Herrmann 

300 Fair St. SW 

Beulah, ND 58523 

701-880-9193 (cellphone) 


